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16 April 2020 
 
Update on Home-Based Learning 
 
Dear parents,  
 
As we enter the second week of Home-based Learning (HBL), hope all of you are adjusting 
well with balancing working from home and supporting your children’s home-based learning. 
On the school end, we have been actively adapting to make KCPians’ HBL experience more 
purposeful and manageable.   
 
We have reviewed our timetable and a new schedule will be distributed on Friday 17 April 
2020. We have made some adjustments to cater to KCPians’ well-being in consideration of 
the unique challenges surrounding this new way of learning.  
   
Remember that we are only a few days into HBL. As the days go by, we will find our 
collective rhythm in setting up new norms for ourselves. Let us all learn together and adapt to 
the new challenges that we are facing. Together, we can overcome them!  
 
Let’s stay home, stay safe and stay curious. We will overcome the virus together.  
 
 
 
Mrs Elsie Rajaratnam (Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


